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Ref # Provider Question TxDOT Answer 
1. Will there be a deputy project 

manager (DPM) required? If so, 
does the DPM have to be an 
employee of the prime provider or 
can they be a sub provider? 

Yes, a Deputy Project Manager (DPM) 
will be required for this contract. Also, 
the DPM must be an employee of the 
Prime Provider. 

2. Can you please confirm the co-
located positions?  PM and DPM 
only? 

Yes, this contract will require the PM 
and DPM to be co-located at the Austin 
District Office.  

3. McGray & McGray Land 
Surveying, Inc., have been 
approached by those who intend 
to PRIME this RFP and asked if 
we’d be a subconsultant on their 
team. 

Can you let me know if we have 
been precluded or not?   

McGray & McGray Land Surveying, 
Inc. is not precluded from participating 
in this solicitation. For the full list of 
precluded firms, please refer to the Pre 
RFP Presentation. See link below 

Pre-RFP Meeting - Mobility35 Program 
General Engineering Consultant 
Contract - Austin District (txdot.gov) 

4. Work Category 23.9.1 GEC 
Project Services (Contract Project 
Manager) primarily pertains to the 
Design-Build(DB) implementation  
GEC scope of services. 
Considering the scope of services 
for the upcoming M35 GEC, this 
work category is less applicable, 
and request it not be required for 
the Prime firm Project Manager.  
Is TxDOT requiring that the prime 
firm project manager have this 
work category? 

Work Category 23.9.1 will be removed 
from this solicitation.  
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